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Dear Sir/Madam 

ESTABLISHMENT OF INNER EAST COMMUNITY SERVICES LIMITED 

  Inner East Community Finance Limited (IECF) has established Inner East Community Services Limited 
(IECS), a company limited by guarantee, to support and enhance its existing commitment to reinvest up 
to 60% of its operating profits in local communities. IECF’s Board has approved initial funding of IECS in 
the sum of $750,000. 

 
  IECS has been established with a charitable purpose including developing, supporting and facilitating 
social and public welfare programs to relieve the poverty, distress, sickness, disability, destitution, 
suffering, misfortune or helplessness experienced by individuals living or working in the Inner East 
region of Melbourne.  

 
  IECS is currently being registered as a charity with the Australian Charities and Not for profits 
Commission.  

 
  IECF looks forward to continuing to work with the local community, including local organisations and 
clubs, in delivering its community investment program. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
Steve Miller 
Company Secretary 
Inner East Community Finance Limited 
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